
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
21 November 2022 

 
 
 

Headteacher Update 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/ carer 
 
As you know, Mr Govan is leaving The Hamble School at the end of this term to take up another 
Headteacher post. We are currently advertising the post of Headteacher, supported by the Local 
Authority, with the intention of appointing for the beginning of the Easter term.  
 
In the meantime, the Governors are delighted to announce that Miss Louisa Cambridge and Mrs 
Sarah Pennington-Chick will be acting as Joint Headteacher next term. The Governors have 
complete faith in their abilities to step up from their current roles as Deputy Headteachers as 
both members of staff have been at the school for many years and know the school well. They 
will also be fully supported by a local secondary school headteacher and the Local Authority.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Nigel Groves  
Chair of Governors 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


